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Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project

May 24, 2013

Crews to begin construction of the new 20-inch sewer pipe and install three
new sewer manholes on and near 114th Avenue Southeast starting May 28

On Tuesday, May 28, crews will start construction of the new 20-inch sewer pipe that will run along Southeast
264th Street between the Kent Phoenix Academy and 114th Avenue Southeast. Beginning on 114th Avenue
Southeast and working west, crews will start excavating a seventeen-foot-deep trench to install the new sewer
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manholes on and near 114th
Avenue Southeast just south of
the intersection of Southeast
264th Street. Work on 114th
Avenue Southeast is anticipated
to last through Friday. Work on
Southeast 264th Street will last
through the summer.

Expect lane restrictions and
limitations to parking in work
areas along Southeast 264th
Street and 114th Avenue
Southeast. Please use caution in
this area and follow posted
traffic signs and flaggers.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: .
For More Information

e Work will occur from 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Project Web site:

\A{eekdays ] ] Visit www.kingcounty.gov and search “Kent Auburn”
e Single lane closures in work areas during

construction Contact:
e Parking and pedestrian restrictions Adair Muth, adair.muth@kingcounty.gov
e Cones, signs and flaggers will be used to 206-263-7319

manage traffic flow and local access 24-hour Construction Information:
e Extra travel time when driving through the 206-296-4081

work area
e Noise and other activity typical of a

construction site: work crews, dust, trucks, Espaiiol Urrsit _

heavy machinery and excavating equipment

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE
206-684-1280 / 711 (TTY Relay)




Kent
East Hill
Diversion

rces and Parks

t Division

Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project

Translation Information

This text provides information on the Kent-Auburn Conveyance System Improvements Project and
describes potential construction impacts. Please leave a message at 206-296-4081 with your phone
number and indicate your language. An interpreter will be provided at no cost to you.

Este texto brinda informacién acerca del Proyecto de mejora del sistema de transporte Kent-Auburny
describe los impactos potenciales de la construccion. Por favor deje un mensaje al 206-296-4081 con su
numero de teléfono e indique su idioma. Le proporcionaremos un intérprete sin costo.
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ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE
206-684-1280 / 711 (TTY Relay)




